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	First Name
	Last Name
	Position Description
	Position Start Date
	Position End Date

	Omar
	Asfar
	Awards & Recognition Committee Chair
	1/1/2005
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM

	Ali
	El-Mousa
	Chair
	1/1/2008
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM

	Ali
	El-Mousa
	Educational Activities
	1/1/2008
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM

	Mohammed
	Hawa
	Membership Development
	1/1/2006
	 

	Ali
	El-Mousa
	Professional Activities
	1/1/2006
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM

	Hamed
	Nababteh
	SAMIEEE RECIPIENT
	7/1/2002
	 

	Loay
	Khalaf
	Secretary
	1/1/2008
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM

	Hussein
	Al-Natsheh
	Student Activities
	1/1/2006
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM

	Fawwaz
	Elkarmi
	Vice Chair
	1/1/2008
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM

	Mohammad
	Hamdan
	Webmaster
	1/1/2004
	12/31/2009 12:00:00 AM


Membership:

	Section Name
	IEEE Current Grade Description
	IEEE Membership Status Description
	Count of Members

	Jordan Section
	Affiliate
	Active
	7

	
	Associate Member
	Active
	18

	
	Graduate Student Member
	Active
	17

	
	Life Fellow
	Active
	1

	
	Member
	Active
	184

	
	Senior Member
	Active
	27

	
	Student Member
	Active
	588


  Total 843 
Date of above results by using SAMIIIE:

September 12 2009
Activities in the near future: 

We will participate in the Middle East Technical Show 2009 during the period 18-21 November in Amman where we will supervise the technical program and have a booth in the show. This will include a series of lectures organized by the section and our local chapters. The student branches also will take part in promoting the lectures and the show; also, they will be manning the booth. We are planning a special MD table there to recruit new members.

We will continue with our series of lectures that take place every two weeks at the different universities.

The annual meeting of the section plus dinner plus the distinguished lecture will take place on September 26. The guest of honour will be his Excellency the Minister of Information Technology and Communications. The results of the section elections for 2010-2011 will be announced during the gathering.

We will continue our cooperation with both the local Jordan Engineers Association and the Jordan Computer Society as it proved to be very fruitful. 

We are negotiating with a prestigious training house here in Jordan to get special discounts and deals for our members. 

Best practices:

Utilize electronic communications to spread section news.

Send personalized letters to inform the members of the upcoming events.

Send delegates to all possible relevant activities held in the section whether held by the IEEE or not.

It is very important to establish links with national professional associations. We have made it a point to do that with the Jordan Engineers Association and the Jordan Computer society. The result was a lot of cooperation in many events and venues.

Other news

Two new chapters have been formed and approved during the last few months. We now have a Communications society chapter and an Education society chapter.

The Student branch at the University of Jordan received the award from R8 for the best branch in terms of recruitment .
Topics to be discussed in Venice:
How to exercise tighter control on the expenses and the budget.

The importance of utilizing electronic communications to reduce costs associated with travel.

Methods to exert more pressure on IEEE HQ to expedite adopting the recommendations that were put forward in the last congress in Canada.
